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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 

Re:  Please add these announcements to your website! (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday, September 20, 2021 

 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We 

would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. 
Please also share relevant announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions, 
please contact 916-733-0123. New and updated announcements are highlighted in yellow! 
 
For more information on any of the included events and a list of all weekly events that OYYA has to 
offer, please visit www.scd.org/oyya.  
 

 

Title NEW   First Things  
Copy Engl ish Text Below 

All Youth & Young Adult Ministry leaders (18+) are invited to participate in a 7-session online 
program from October 2021 – January 2022 that will renew, refresh and enhance their 

understanding of Comprehensive Youth Ministry.  
Whether you are starting a new ministry or just improving the one you have, this process will 
help! Participants will join a diocesan cohort that will journey alongside them as they explore 
topics that will strengthen the foundation of their ministry. Our diocesan cohort schedules 

viewable on the link below: https://catholic.formstack.com/forms/first_things   
For more information, contact Antony Ta at 916-733-0151 or ata@scd.org or Alejandro Barraza at 
916-733-0134 or abarraza@scd.org 
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